

All funds raised stay in Manitoba.

May 18, 2023

Mr Salvatore Capizzi Winnipeg Table Hockey League 67 Peter Sosiak Bay Winnipeg MB.R2C 5M3

Dear Mr Capizzi,

On behalf of CancerCare Manitoba Foundation, we sincerely appreciate your generous donation. Your gift provides support for leading-edge research and allows CancerCare Manitoba to provide important quality of life services to patients and families on their difficult journey with cancer.

Please consider this correspondence a formal acknowledgement of receipt of funds.

Thank you very much.

Shuelle Run

Sincerely,

Sherelle Kwan

Manager, Community Events and Development

CancerCare Manitoba Foundation